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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
The Economist Subscription 
 
Your child has chosen to study A level Economics B, as part of this course, reading around the subject is a crucial skill.  
 
We would therefore like to offer students a subscription to The Economist. Students are able to subscribe to this 
magazine for an academic year receiving 40 copies at a low cost of £35.60.  One copy of the magazine published weekly 
is £5.99 so this is a tremendous saving. We do require 10 people to subscribe to be able to proceed with the order.  
 
If you would like to subscribe to this magazine through school, please return either a cash payment or a cheque payable 
to Silverdale School.  Cheques should made payable to Silverdale School should be placed in a sealed envelope marked 
with the student’s name and form and labelled with The Economist subscription and handed to the School Receptionist 
by Friday 18th October. 
 
Alternatively, you can pay online using a very secure website called ParentPay or in cash at local stores where you see 
the PayPoint logo.  If you would like a copy of your unique activation username and password please email 
parentpay@silverdale.sheffield.sch.uk stating your child’s name and year group or contact the finance office at 
finance@silverdale.sheffield.sch.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs J L Charlesworth 
Subject Leader:  Business & Economics 
 ----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

SILVERDALE SCHOOL 
Business Studies The Economist Magazine Subscription 

 
Name: __________________________________________ Form:  _____________ 
 
I would like to purchase a subscription to the Economist magazine and enclose a payment of £35.60 
 
 Signed: __________________________________________  Parent / Carer Date _________________ 
 

Subscription deadline Friday 18 October 
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